
N E W  L U B B E S T H O R P E
P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L

N E W S L E T T E R  
M a y  2 0 2 4  

Message from Miss Hackett
We are all so proud of all of our children, their approach to learning and behaviour.  

We have many visitors that commend our school on the children’s positive attitude to learning
and their outstanding behaviour. Children are working hard to receive their house points and

follow the diamond rules each day and are working towards their Gold Award. 

Thank you for your support over the last couple of months, attending our class assemblies for
the Foundation Stage to Year 5. The children have loved sharing their curriculum with you and
celebrating their passion for learning within our exciting curriculum subjects. We enhance our

curriculum further by incorporating 'Picture News' resources into our curriculum to create
engaging and exciting lessons, allowing opportunities for children to learn about our world,

develop independence, resilience, respect and unlock their own drive and passion for learning.
Teaching the news not only provides great content and stimulus and grips children’s attention,

it is also something that the children can impact. It is current, happening now and so their voice
is given meaning and purpose allowing the children to understand it is our world and we all

matter. We believe in giving children a voice and encouraging them to use it to impact things
they are inspired by or feel passionately about. 

School will not be open to children on Friday 24th May and will reopen on Monday 3rd June. 

We are proud to be such a sought after school as it is a reflection of our hard working staff team,
children and supportive parents and governors.

Our core value of May is Respect
Value of the month is Tolerance 



Monday 6th May 
Bank Holiday Monday

Friday 10th May 
Class photographs taken in school 

Monday 13th May
Year 6 SATS week 

Thursday 23rd May 
School closes at 3:15 to all pupils

Friday 24th May 
Staff inset day SCHOOL CLOSED to all pupils 

Monday 3rd June 
School opens to all pupils 

Thursday 27th June 
EYFS&KS1 sports day 

Friday 28th June 
KS2 sports day 

 

Dates for your diary 

For this years sports and well-being week, the children will be taking part in a number of
activities throughout the week commencing the 24th June. EYFS and KS1 will have their
Sports Day on Thursday 27th June and KS2 will have theirs on Friday 28th June. Your child will
need to arrive in suitable sports clothes that are their houses colour and suitable footwear.
Please see below what colour each house is:
Resilience – Blue
Empathy – Yellow
Respect – Red
Reflection – Green
If you are unsure which house your child is in, please see their class teacher. Parents/carers are
more than welcome to spectate their child’s/children’s activity session. Please see the sports
day letter for the timetable. 
As the warm weather is slowly upon us, we have started to take our PE lessons outside, so
please ensure your child has the correct footwear and clothing, thank you for your support
with this. 
 

Sports update 

Other news 
 Children in KS1 enjoyed being scientists last

week. Aveea delivered a workshop and supported
the children in making their own bath bombs -

the school smelt lovely! Great work KS1!

It is great to see our school garden looking so tidy
with fresh fruits and vegetables starting to grow.
A massive thank you to our volunteer gardener,

Mrs O’Hara for her continued hard work and
planting with the children. 



Mrs Gittins
26.04.24 - Karlie-Pearl, for being a resilient writer during our rainbow fish themed writing this week. 
26.04.24- Irtaza, for excellence in making predictions in science this week. 
03.05.24 - Dre, for demonstrating excellence in phonics and independent writing. 
03.05.24 - Olivia, for showing care and kindness to everyone at all times. 
Miss Ma 
26.04.24 - Rami, for always showing respect and using his manners around the school.
26.04.24- Adalind, for showing a positive attitude to her learning in phonics this week. 
03.05.24 - Zebert, for demonstrating and excellent attitude towards his reading every week. Well Done! 
03.05.24 - Sienna, for showing kindness and respect towards your friends!
Miss Jani
26.04.24 - Michelle, for showing motivation and good concentration during learning time in class.
03.05.24 - Leon, for showing resilience in engaging in a whole class discussion. 
Miss Pridmore 
26.04.24 - Oscar, for always showing respect and being polite to everyone in school. He is a great role model for others.
03.05.24 - Alivia, for trying her hardest in all of her work, demonstrating an excellent attitude towards her phonics lessons. 
Miss Simionato 
26.04.24 - Quinn, for always showing kindness, compassion & patience towards his class friends.
03.05.24 - Amelia, for always trying her hardest and showing perseverance. 
Mrs Shearer 
26.04.24 - Razvan, for having a fantastic week and being a great role model.
03.05.24 - Anavay, for always being a kind role model. She has shown some great handwriting this week. 
Mrs Swinfen 
26.04.24 - Danny, for always showing a fantastic learning attitude and trying his very best in each lesson.
03.05.24 - Abraham, for great reading skills this week and trying really hard in English lessons. 
Miss Hayward 
26.04.24 - Navyaa, for showing respect to all and having a positive attitude to learning always.
03.05.24 - Sunaya, for showing respect in and outside of the classroom. You are a fantastic role model and always go
above and beyond. 
Miss Hill 
26.04.24 - Kyen, for showing patience and teamwork when making his slingshot car in DT.
03.05.24 - Alex, for taking responsibility of his learning and showing determination for practicing his handwriting.  
Miss Huckvale 
26.04.24 - Alexia, for excellence in showing resilience, patience and independence in Maths.
03.05.24 - Andrisha, for showing our value of tolerance and being a great role model. 
Miss Sorrentino 
26.04.24 - Johaan, for settling in well and always showing patience in his work and to others.
03.05.24 - Ananya, for having a great first week at New Lubbesthorpe and writing fantastic sentences in English. 
Miss Hancock 
26.04.24 - Alysia, for always showing patience in any scenario and being a great values role model. 
03.05.24 - Kourtney, for settling in so well during her first few weeks here, she’s picked up our values instantly and is a
great addition to year 6! 

Diamond Awards 



Lubbesthorpe Hub 

Please see attached details for the First Class Learning Maths and English Tuition taking place
every weekday at The Hub (next to the School).

 
The FCL programme has been designed to meet the key principles of the National Curriculum
for England and Wales within a modular structure of clear objectives, multi-sensory activities

and progress in clear manageable steps.
 

Please see flyer for how to book a FREE Assessment for your child.



PTA 


